
 

 

 

 

Finish the Year Strong 

 

Everyone has been working hard to have a great end to the school year. Our Fortnightly Focus 

‘Finish the Year Strong’ has allowed students to work on showing respect to each other, being 

safe and using kind words and actions.   

Students in Year 2 are finishing the year strong, both in their work and being kind. Students 

have been writing kind messages to share with their peers in the paper bags. 

What a lovely way to be caring towards each other.  Well done Year 2. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Collective Leadership - Student Council  

Our Student Council have contributed to the school lunchtime 

activities through the purchase of sport equipment.  Working with their classes to suggest 

items, they have now created packs for the students to use next year.  Well done! 

They would also proudly announce that this year, through various fundraising events, we have 

raised $2679.45 for Ronald McDonald House Charities through this event.  

Great work everyone, Willows Proud. 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 



Student Council – Sports Equipment 

The 2021 Student Council recently voted to purchase sports equipment for use across all areas 

of the school at playtime.  They consulted their classes and decided which items would be fun 

to use in the playground. The outgoing student council have unpacked the sports and games 

equipment and it will be ready to use early in 2022. 

Great work team! 

 

 

2021 End of Year - GOLD Star Reward  

The GOLD Star Rewards, were held at the end of Week 9. The GOLD Star reward is designed 

to acknowledge students who have consistently followed The Willows Way. Students who 

participated were involved in a range of age-appropriate activities with their teachers. 

We constantly celebrate our student successes and this reward is designed to acknowledge 

excellence in behaviour. We enjoyed seeing so many students join in the GOLD Rewards.   

Our new sports equipment for 

students at playtime has arrived!! 

From the 2021 Student Council 



 

 

 

  



Term 4 – 75 Star and No Major Reward Time 

This week our students have celebrated the final 75 Star Reward for the year and there have 

also been fun activities for students who have displayed excellent behaviour throughout all of 

Term 4.  

There are many different activities and all students will be catered for at these times. The 

teachers are excited to be involved in these fun activities to finish the year and celebrate 

excellent learning and behaviour.  

 

 

  

 


